CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

July 13, 2020

Dear Celina City School Board,

Effective of the date of this letter, please accept this notification that I intend to resign from my position as Bus Aide for Mercer County Head Start. My last day will be Friday, September 25, 2020.

It is with deep regret that I withdraw from this position; due to my ongoing health concerns and treatment, it is no longer possible for me to fulfill a full work week. I intend to continue on the sub list for Celina Schools and Headstart in any area.

I want to take this time to express my deepest gratitude for being part of the Celina City Schools' staff. Furthermore, with Celina City Schools being such a great employer, I would like to stay employed as a permanent substitute for the school system.

Yours Truly,

Cindy Freeman